
CLOSING DOWN
SAVE WYNNUM COMMUNITY PLACE ! 

Wynnum Community Place (WCP) is an ESSENTIAL SERVICE that has

united the people of Wynnum, served up 15,480 FREE nutritious meals,

and distributed over 25 tonnes of fresh FREE food, plus much more.

Without your HELP, WCP will be forced to 

SHUT DOWN on 30 September 2024.

 The 'Heartbeat of Wynnum' campaign is a community-driven initiative

to secure essential funding and a premise for WCP, ensuring we can

continue providing vital services and reopen FIVE days a week. The need

for our services is increasing, but we are facing significant challenges

and risk closure by 30 September 2024. Your support is crucial to keep

our doors open and continue making a positive impact on our

community. Help us keep WCP open and secure the future for 

‘A Place for Everyone in Wynnum’.

For more information, scan the QR code below

$13.46
TURNED INTO COMUNITY VALUE

F O R  E V E R Y  $ 1

$1,256,955.82

COMMUNITY VALUE
June 21 to June 24

PROVIDED BACK INTO

 redlandcommunitycentre.org/save-wcp/

https://redlandcommunitycentre.org/save-wcp/
https://redlandcommunitycentre.org/save-wcp/

